
                                                          
 

 
 
 

Secondary School Application Information for Year 6 Parents 
 
 
 
Online registration for secondary school applications is now open and will close at midnight on Monday 
2nd November 2020. You can register by logging onto www.kent.gov.uk/ola 
 
If you previously registered online for your child to take the Kent test, you can use the same login details.   
 
You will be able to name up to 6 different secondary school preferences, to account for children who are due to 
the take the Kent Test. They will not know the outcome before the secondary school applications need to be 
submitted on 2nd November 2020. 
 
For more information and guidance on how to make the best use of these preferences please click on the link 
below. 
 
https://www.kent.gov.uk/__data/assets/pdf_file/0020/17930/Secondary-admissions-booklet-all-areas.pdf  
 
Please see the attached page which gives information on all of the Canterbury secondary school 
(comprehensive and grammar) including telephone number, address, website information and the 
schools DfE no which you will need for the preference form. 
 
For more information on each of the schools including any virtual open days please visit their website.  
 
If you need help with this or do not have access to the internet, please call the school office on 01227 760084 
and we will be happy to help you. 
 
Miss AM Middleton 
Headteacher 
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